
 
PRESS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 
2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:  October 9, 2024 

Contact: Clair Dunlap, Youth Services Librarian 

360-417-8500 x7734; CDunlap@nols.org  

Re:  Cosplay Party for Teens on Oct. 25 at Port Angeles Main Library 

Attached:  FiveNightsAtFreddys.jpg 

 

A free cosplay party for teens is set for Friday, Oct. 25, from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at the Port 

Angeles Main Library, 2210 S. Peabody St. Teens can dress as their favorite character, watch 

the movie “Five Nights at Freddy’s” (PG-13) and play Halloween-themed games with prizes. 

Pizza will be provided. Costumes must be appropriate for a public setting and include traction 

on the feet or shoes.  

 

This event was designed by the Port Angeles Teen Advisory Board. It is generously funded in 

part by Port Angeles Friends of the Library. For more information, visit nols.org/events, call 

360-417-8500 or email teens@nols.org.  

 

Teens can wear costumes, eat pizza, play games and watch “Five Nights at Freddy’s” (PG-13) 

at the Cosplay Party.  
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